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From: Dr. Chung G. Kang  

  Chair, TTA PG702  
ccgkang@korea.ac.kr  
March 10, 2011 

 
To: Dr. Roger B. Marks, Chair, IEEE 802.16 

 
Subject: Liaison statement to IEEE 802.16 to inform TTA PG702 Liaison Officer change 

 
Dear Dr. Roger B. Marks, 

 
We are happy to continue our collaboration with IEEE 802.16 WG regarding 
IMT-Advanced standardization.  

 
 

With reference to the liaison letter (IEEE L802.16-10/0129r1) from your Working Group, 
TTA appreciates the information of IEEE 802.16m standardization status and WATO 
meeting. TTA would like to participate in the first WATO meeting in March 2011.  
 
In addition, TTA would like to inform you that TTA PG702 Liaison Officer to IEEE 
802.16 WG has changed from Dr. Jung Je Son to Ms. Elly Kim. The following is the 
appropriate contact information for Ms. Elly Kim: 
 
TTA PG702 Liaison Officer to IEEE 802.16 WG  
Elly Kim, Assistant Manager, TTA (vekimv@tta.or.kr) 
 
I would like to keep collaborating with IEEE 802.16 WG for IMT-Advanced and Beyond 
IMT-Advanced standardization. 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
Dr. Chung G. Kang, Chair, TTA PG702 
 
CC: Daejung Kim, Director, TTA 

Elly Kim, TTA PG702 Liaison Officer to IEEE 802.16 WG 
Paul Nikolich, Chair of the IEEE 802 Executive Committee 
Hyoung-Jin Choi, Manager, TTA 


